
 

 

 
 
 

 

2021 Combined Clubs 
Optimist Winter Series 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

2021-08-13-1  

 
 

Due to the NSW Public Health Orders and Covid lockdown in Greater 
Sydney, racing in the 2021 Combined Clubs Optimist Winter Series on 
Sunday 15 July at Woollahra Sailing Club has been abandoned. 
 
On behalf of the Combined Clubs Organising Committee 
David Staley – MHYC Sailing Manager 
13 August 2021 at 1700hrs 
 


